
Dear FRMA families, 
 
Please be aware of this week’s important announcements: 
 
Parent Engagement Survey Results 
Thank you parents who took the time to give us your feedback on the Coffee with the Principal 
meetings. Based on the answers you provided, we will continue to have in-person meetings on 
Thursdays from 10:00 a.m-11:00 a.m. but we will also schedule that same afternoon a Zoom 
meeting for those who aren’t able to attend.  
 
Please check your emails and our weekly parent newsletters for the date announcements; you 
may also see the date announced on the school marquee at the corner of Root St./College Ave.  
 
You can find the scheduled dates here. 
 
BPAC 
The bilingual Parent Advisory Council (BPAC) will be meeting on February 13 from 8:30 a.m. - 
10:00 a.m. at Belle Salle Banquets, 1920 E. New York St. Aurora,IL 60502. Please make sure to 
sign in at the entrance and check mark our school. For more information about BPAC, please 
contact Dr. Rita Guzman, Executive Director of Language Acquisition at: rguzman@d131.org  
 
2024-2025 Yearbook Orders 
Today, January 31st is the last day to order your FRMA yearbook with an early bird price of $20! 
Orders placed from February 1st until March 31st are $23 each. Orders can be placed at 
https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/ Our School code is: 14465425 Thank you for supporting our 
Yearbook Club. 
 
Food Resource 
If any family is in assistance with receiving food, Resurrection Church located at 4054 Fox 
Valley Center Drive, Aurora, IL 60504 has a food pantry open on the first Sunday of each month 
from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. They will be open on Sunday, February 2, March 2, April 6, May 4 
and June 1, 2025. Resurrection Church’s contact information is (630) 394-4262 / 
www.reschurch.net/ministries  
 
Prenatal Group Resource 
Starting from February 17, 2025 - April 7, 2025 Family Focus will have free prenatal groups 
every Monday from 5:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m. Located at 1444 N. Farnsworth Ave, Suite 200 in 
Aurora, IL. 60505.The topics discussed are virtual and in-person with weekly raffles. For more 
information please contact Melissa Vargas at: (630) 488-6000. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Brian Valek 
Principal 
Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy 
bvalek@d131.org 
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